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Dear Parent/ Carer, 
 
Last week: 
 
Last Saturday we sheltered indoors from the cold weather! The children enjoyed playing dodgeball 
at lunch-time and continued their music sessions in the afternoon.  
 

 
 
Attendance: 
 
Attendance is looking good so far this term. Some new children have joined us to fill spaces left by 
children whose attendance was poor. To ensure that your child is not at risk of losing their place, 
please notify us of any unavoidable absences. 
 
Reminders: 
 
This Saturday is the last SHINE before half term. We return on 28th February, for four weeks. The 
last session before the Easter break will be on Saturday March 21st. 
 
Doors open at 09.45am and we ask you to ensure your children arrive at Pakeman by 09.50am at 
the latest. If your child is unable to attend for any reason, please contact me in the school office on  
0207 6072575. 
 
Best wishes 
 
Hannah Leadbeater (Project Manager)  


